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For Immediate Release                                                                        March 24, 2020 

Amherst County Board of Supervisors Declares State of Emergency 

At their March 23 budget workshop, the Amherst County Board of Supervisors joined surrounding 
localities and passed a Declaration of Local Emergency in response to Coronavirus 2019 (COVID-19).  

Other business included making adjustments to the FY 2021 budget process to allow staff an opportunity 
to assess any possible impacts CVOID-19 may have. The budget public hearing previously scheduled for 
April 28 has been rescheduled for June 2, 2020, at 7:00 pm. The meeting will be held at Amherst County 
High School.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Additional information may be obtained from Joy Niehaus at jlniehaus@countyofamherst.com or (434)-946-9400. 

TELEPHONE  (434)  946-9420  
FACSIMILE    (434)  946-9370 
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